District 32 Minutes July 10, 2017
Adam opened the meeting with a moment of silence followed by the serenity prayer.
Sam read the concept of the month (7).

Present members Sam — Cypress group
Sean — NW Unity group

Katy Grey — past treasurer

Belinda -W. Spring
Roy - CFC

Rick Dist. Treasurer
Adam Alt DCM

Rick and Roy celebrate July birthdays
Minutes were approved as read

Treasurer’s report was approved as read. Rick reported research from AA guidelines, other
groups/districts regarding 503 tax status for our district. His understanding is that our group is
considered exempt as we are a charitable organization.

Ray discussed CFC conference in Sept and needs volunteers.

Katy made a motion and the motion was approved to designate 618.00 for grapevine
subscriptions to the CFC.

Old Business: Delegates report will be July 23 at Champions.

Belinda would like to volunteer for PI/CPC or any other committee

Adam reported we will be responsible for decorations at the gratitude dinner.

Group outreach will be continuing.

Adam reported that if GSO received 7.27 per month per member, we would be self-supporting.
Ron will be sending out a survey in preparing for an annual inventory.

GSR sharing session followed.

Upcoming events:

July 23 Delegates report at Champions group

Aug 13 Dist. 32 meeting at Champions

Rick L.



